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At their meeting in Phoenix 21- 24th May, TSG SA WG3 considered the above liaison 
statement from on the proposed message flows for an IM Call Transfer service to be included 
in TS 24.228. 
 
Since this is similar to the Explicit Call Transfer service in GSM, TS23.091, TSG-SA WG3 
agreed that there is a need to review this service from a security perspective. 
 

The proposed detailed message flows in contribution N1-010706 were briefly considered, but 
it was agreed that it would be useful if a CN1 delegate could attend TSG-SA WG3 next 
meeting to give a brief walk through of the call flows.  

As well as providing guidance on any essential modifications that are necessary to ensure 
potential fraud problems are minimised, TSG-SA WG3 would also like the opportunity to 
discuss if there are any issues with the privacy. For example, maintaining the privacy of the 
final destination address from specific entities in the IM Domain.   

 
 
The next TSG-SA WG3 meeting S3#19 will be held from 3 or 4 - 6 July 2001 in London  
(TBC) 
 
   
 
 


